Feb. 3. 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

The Todd County Middle School boy's 8th grade basketball team would like to request permission to travel to Lexington, KY on February 14th -16th to participate in the Kentucky Middle School basketball tournament. Our students' participation in this tournament will allow them to compete on a state-wide stage, and will allow them to be immersed in a college atmosphere, as some of the games will be played in college gyms. As we continue to build our boy's basketball program on and off the court and strive to compete academically and athletically across the state, it is vital that our students be provided the opportunity to compete and be recognized at a state-level early in their academic and athletic careers.

Thank you in advance for considering our request, and we hope that you grant us the opportunity to participate in the Middle School State Basketball Tournament in Lexington, KY.

Respectfully Submitted;

TCMS Boy's Basketball Head Coach